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A collaboration between Dr. Douglas Lovelace and Dr. Steve Metz of the Strategic Studies Institute has
been published in the latest edition of the New Republic. Their article “Don't Give Up on Ground
Troops,” asserts that with budget cuts looming, the Pentagon should focus on adaptability—not just
technology.  

Their article can be found at 
http://www.newrepublic.com/article/112860/us-military-should-not-give-ground-troops#

http://www.newrepublic.com/article/112860/us-military-should-not-give-ground-troops#

